Check against delivery

Intervention of Romania on the UPR of Cambodia

Thank you Mr. President,

We welcome the participation of the Cambodian delegation in the UPR process.

We acknowledge that, in a particularly difficult context, the country had taken steps in order to ensure the implementation of many recommendations formulated during the first UPR cycle.

Nevertheless, as recent events have shown, the country is still facing serious challenges which need to be addressed.

We recommend the Cambodian authorities to pursue the measures which had been taken on judicial reform, to support the activity of the Extraordinary Chambers and to continue the cooperation with UN Special Rapporteur.

We wish Cambodia success in the whole process.

ALBERT ROBV